
Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 

F. R. NANDY TELEPHONE 

MANAGER. NUCLEAR LICENSING August 14, 1990 (714) 587-5400 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Monthly Operating Report for July 1990 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1 

Technical Specification 6.9.1.10 to Provisional Operating License DPR-13 for the 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1, requires SCE provide a Monthly 
Operating Report which includes: routine operating statistics and shutdown 
experience; and, all challenges to pressurizer safety and relief valves.  

This letter transmits the July 1990 Monthly Operating Report for Unit 1. There 
were no challenges to pressurizer safety or relief valves during the reporting 
period.  

A revised "Operating Status" sheet for the June 1990 report is included as 
Attachment A to correct a previous error involving the Net Electrical Energy 
Generated. The affected portions of this sheet are appropriately noted.  

If you require any additional information, please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosures 

cc: J. B. Martin (Regional Administrator, USNRC Region V) 
C. W. Caldwell (USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3) 
J. E. Tatum (NRR, SONGS Project Manager) 
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO) 
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